Paula Rutledge

Paula Rutledge is the Executive Director for the Franklin Co. Red Cross. Paula
will give a brief overview of all services available through the agency and focus
primarily on disaster assistance and how to keep your family safe and prepared.
She has lived in Frankfort since she was 5 years old. She went to local schools
and was a stay-at-home Mom until her children went to school. She worked for
the Franklin County Public Schools from 1982-1993 in various positions;
including the last 6 years at Thorn Hill Education Center. She started with the
Red Cross in 1994.



